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Cadillacs Only 
111 07 Viol eta St. 
Ventura, CA93004 

~ E D MUND G. B ROWN JR. 

~ OOVEANOA 

~ M ATTHEW R OOAIOUE Z 
l..~~ SECRETARY FOA 
~ (NYIRONMENTAl PROlECliON 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR CADILLACS 
ONLY, 1015 MISSION ROCK ROAD, SANTA PAULA, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 08-040, 
ORDER NO. 01-031, SERIES NO. 102, Cl-9398, GLOBAL ID. WDR 100000989) 

Dear Mr. Pierce: 

On May 15, 2008, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the subject discharge is regulated under Order No. 01-031, which specifies your Waste 
Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

On October 2, 2014, you requested termination of the WDR coverage under Regional Board 
Order No. 01-031 because the subject property was foreclosed in December, 2010 and Zion 
Bank took possession of the Property as of January, 2011. The subject property is still 
vacant and no discharge had occurred. Therefore, the WDR is no longer needed. The 
coverage for the subject facility, under Regional Board Order No. 01-031, is hereby 
terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at 
(213) 620-6155 (dkoo@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. 
Eric Wu at (213) 576-6683 (ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

6 449 • s.e U "'-( ~ 
Samuel Unger, P.EY 
Executive Officer 

cc: Ms. Melinda Talent, Environmental Health Division, County of Ventura 
Mr. William Stratton, Environmental Health Division, County of Ventura 
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